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April 10, 2017 
 
 
Mayor Chuck Bennett 
City Councilors 
City of Salem 
555 Liberty Street SE 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
 
 
Re: CA 17-02 
  
 
Dear Mayor and City Council, 
 
The Grant Neighborhood Association would like to add our support for the adoption of Code 
Amendment 17-02 which will allow the establishment of safe homes for victims of domestic 
violence in residential and commercial zones and remove the compromising requirement for public 
notice and hearings. 
 
We have supported this important work for four decades and are hopeful that all of Salem’s 
Neighborhood Associations embrace this humanitarian need.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeanne Boatwright         
Executive Board Secretary 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 

 
 

 


